Dear Mr. Sklar,

T would first like to say thank you for the wondertul time I had at Beginnings
Workshop this year. Again! [ have so much fun up there around all the kids that are just
as interested in the fine arts as [ am. Might I also say that while I am there I feel beiter
than at home because the food just makes me feel so good. I feel more refreshed when I
wake up in the morning and more awake when 1 go to sleep. I was really satisfied during
my time at the workshop once again.

Thank you for inviting me to a mini workshop at your house during July.
Unfortunately due to scheduling reasons I am not able to attend. [ really wish 1 could, but
[ am studying at the Piven Theater Conservatory in Evanston during the entire month. I
am the only incoming freshman to participate in this high school class!

Once again thank vou for the wonderful time I had at the workshop and please

invite me back to your house for a mini workshop as I am very interested.

Sincerely.
Madeline Tolle
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